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Yes, it really is!

After careful consideration, King’s Park PTA has decided to run a Christmas Card Project with Art Projects for Schools LTD (APFS) again this year. The funds raised through your support will be used towards the school, for the benefit of your child.

Many of you will remember the problems encountered last year due to APFS implementing their new online ordering system. To avoid similar issues this year we have decided to use their offline ordering system, as we have done in previous years. We have also decided to run the project earlier than normal to ensure that we have the cards back in plenty of time. APFS have advised that they have made significant improvements to their infrastructure and have also limited the number of schools participating to 80% of their capacity so hopefully similar problems to last year’s will be avoided.

Your child can create an artwork at home, and their design will be accurately reproduced in full colour onto Christmas Cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items are also available such as packs of 6 larger, gloss-coated, luxury Christmas cards and packs of 12 folded gift tags. The items recognise and celebrate each child’s creative effort and are great to send to family and friends. 

The following guidelines will ensure the best results:

· Artworks can be created on the white paper provided, or on coloured paper, but must be A4 in size
· Artworks may be portrait or landscape
· Bold colours work well, as does collage (maximum depth 5mm)
· Pearlised/metallic paint, reflective material such as foil and highlighter/fluorescent pens are not recommended
· Images subject to copyright restrictions cannot be used
· Glitter must not be used

A choice of greeting is available for inside the cards or they can be left blank, making them great gifts as notecards. The quality of reproduction is excellent, as is the quality of the cards. 

To order, please complete the order form provided and attach it to your child’s design (which should be on A4 paper), ensuring that the top of the design aligns with the top of the form. Please do not fold the design.  Return the design, form and payment (this can be either cash or cheque made payable to King’s Park PTA) to school by Wednesday 25th October. Unfortunately any artworks returned without payment cannot be accepted. Please note that it is not possible to order online via the APFS website as we have opted to use the offline ordering system.
All orders will then be collated and sent to APFS for printing. The Christmas cards will be returned to the school around the 15th November and will come home via your child. Please note that this is an estimated return date and therefore may be subject to change. However, apart from last year, the return date has proved to be very reliable.
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